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Together, throughout this campaign against Qantas’
illegal outsourcing, we have raised our voices and
called on the Federal Government to act. 

While the Morrison Government responded with
more unconditional funding for Qantas and silence
over the mass sackings, members of the Albanese
Government have spoken out against the
disgraceful and unlawful conduct. 

Fed Government to intervene High Court fight 

Submissions have not yet been provided outlining the reasons
for the Minister’s decision. Still, we hope this may reflect the
important issues we have raised with the Federal Government. 

Workplace Relations Minister Tony Burke has now written to
the High Court and both parties to provide notice that he intends to
exercise his right to intervene in the case. 

Congratulations on keeping up the pressure.

Qantas’ appeal is based on the idea that workers would have needed the immediate right to
take protected industrial action when they were outsourced. We have argued to the court and
to the Federal Government that this would seriously undermine the protective intention of the
law.

By maintaining a strong fight, we have kept all eyes on this important case 
for your families and for all working people in Australia.


